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Neurosurgical management plays a critical role in the
treatment of gliomas, which are tumors that arise from
the glial cells in the brain.  The primary objective of
neurosurgical intervention is to safely remove as much
of the tumor as possible while preserving neurological
function. Surgery is often the first-line treatment for
gliomas, aiming to achieve maximal safe resection.
Moreover it provides material for the histo-molecular
analysis of the tumor leading to the best medical
management.  The extent of tumor removal depends on
various factors, such as the tumor location, size, and
proximity to vital brain structures and may require
different tools as intraoperative monitoring in awake
condition, intraoperative imaging or fluorescence-
guided surgery.  The goal is to remove as much of the
tumor as possible to alleviate symptoms, reduce tumor
burden, and potentially improve patient outcomes.   This
special issue hopes to benefit the neurosurgical
management of gliomas.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Cancers is an international online journal addressing
both clinical and basic science issues related to cancer
research. The journal is publishing in Open Access
format, which will certainly evolve to ensure that the
journal takes full advantage of the rapidly changing
world of information and knowledge dissemination. It
publishes high-quality clinical, translational, and basic
science research on cancer prevention, initiation,
progression, and treatment, as well as other related
topics, particularly to capture the most seminal studies
in the rapidly growing area of immunology,
immunotherapy, and tumor microenvironment.
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